
St. Augustine Parish 
  

The Baptism of the Lord—January 13, 2019 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 

 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 
 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    



 

 
The Baptism of the Lord 

Sunday, January 13, 2019 
3:00 PM  Paige Margaret Murray Baptism 

 

Monday, January 14, 2019 
- - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Tuesday, January 15, 2019 
4:00 PM  Gift of Life Family House Dinner 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

Wednesday, January 16, 2019 
8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group  

 

Thursday, January 17, 2019 
6:30 PM  Steering Committee Meeting 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
  

Friday, January 18, 2019 
- - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Saturday, January 19, 2019 
7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 

Saturday & Sunday,  
January 12 & 13, 2019 
The Baptism of the Lord 

  5:15 PM   † Anthony & Albert Georeno 
  9:00 AM   †  JoAnne Brady 
11:00 AM     Nadene Shearstone & Family  
   7:00 PM    Deceased Members of the 
                     Gracey Family 
                                                                                           

Monday, January 14, 2019 
12:05 PM      The Parish Community 

                          

Tuesday, January 15, 2019 
12:05 PM     Deceased Members of the 
                     Augustinian Family  

                                                            

    Wednesday, January 16, 2019 
12:05 PM     - - - - - - - - - - - -  
                                                                                   

 Thursday, January 17, 2019 
12:05 PM  † Janet Surat-Ali Gilkes    
                                                                                                                

          Friday, January 18, 2019 
12:05 PM     - - - - - - - - - - - -  
                                                                                  

Saturday, January 19, 2019 
   5:15 PM     - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

† = Deceased 
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           Winter Sinulog  Feast of Santo Niño 
Our annual Mass and festival in honor of   

Santo Niño will be held on  

Sunday, January 20th, 2019. Mass begins at 11:00 AM 
followed by a procession inside the church. After the  

procession, there will be a light luncheon in Carr Hall.  
 

         All parishioners and guests are welcome to attend.                       
  

                 VIVA SANTO NIÑO! PIT SEÑOR! 

JANUARY 18, 2019 
Washington, D.C. 

www.marchforlife.org 
End abortion by uniting, educating,  

and mobilizing pro-life people  
in the public square.  

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Marriage Day  
of Reflection 

 

Saturday,  
February 23, 2019 

10:30 AM to 6:30 PM  
(Concludes with Mass)   

Print Out of Church Contributions 

As the season of tax return preparation approaches, 

many  people who itemize on their tax returns like to 

have a printed copy of their yearly church contribu-

tions. This report is available to all parishioners who 

request a printed copy. Simply call Jacob Marquart, 

OFS, in the Friary Parish Office, Monday to Friday from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM and  

request a copy to be mailed to you. If you received a copy last year, you will    

automatically receive one this year, so you don’t need to do anything. 

ARE YOU MOVING? 

If you are moving to a 

new home, please 

take a few minutes 

out of your hectic day 

to call the Parish  

Office and let us know the date of your 

move and your new address. Also, if 

you have just moved into Saint      

Augustine Parish boundaries and 

would like to register in the parish, 

please call the parish office at: 215-

627-1838. Thank you! 

Saturday, January 12, 2019, 9:00 am - 8:00 pm 
Event for Women: A Day of Healing with You are Made New Ministry 
Do you struggle with anxiety, feeling overwhelmed, self-doubt, self-criticism? Come! Let the Lord meet you right 
where you are and guide you forward. Retreat activities include inspiring talks, community-building, healing prayer, 
personal reflection, music and more. This is a wonderful opportunity for any woman seeking healing and freedom 
from adverse patterns or habits - of body, mind, and emotion – in order to live fully in the love and freedom that the 
Lord desires for us. 
Facilitators: De Yarrison, CPCC and Fr. Stephen DeLacy 
Location: Pope John Paul II High School, Royersford PA 
Learn more & register: https://youaremadenew.com/healing-retreats 

Please visit our parish  

website for all of the latest parish 
news and events! 
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Dear Parishioners: 
 

As we are moving into a new calendar year, I would like to draw your attention to several important happenings in 

the next several months. 

One of the highlights of our parish year is the "Winter Sinulog." The Sinulog is celebrated in the Philippines each 

year on the third Sunday of January. But because of the very real possibility of cold, snow, and ice, we do a        

smaller version of it in January and the big (very big) version in August. Nonetheless, the January celebration here is 

fantastic. This year the celebration will be at the 11:00 AM on January 20th.  Being part of this day is a wonderful 

way for us to support our brothers and sisters from the Philippines. It also is a wonderful way for all of us to be     

inspired by the very enthusiastic expression of faith of so many people. Please mark January 20th 11AM on your   

calendar and plan to be with us. 

The second thing I would like to draw to your attention is a Day of Reflection for married couples on Saturday,    

February 23rd beginning at 10:30 AM and concluding with the renewal of Marriage vows at the 5:15 PM Mass. In 

addition, from myself, this is an opportunity to receive some input from married couples about their experiences of 

the joy and the challenges of married life. It is an opportunity to discuss some of these things with other couples, and 

primarily it is an opportunity to have a great deal of quality time for couples to share with their spouses on important 

topics. If you are interested, please email me at pastorstaugustine@gmail.com. The following are a few comments of 

those who have been part of this day in the past two years. I will share more comments as time gets closer.          

From 2018 participants: 

“I loved the part describing the difference between joy and happiness. I will try to bring it to life with more simplicity

-more being in the moment.” 

“I found the day very educational. I will use it to grow.” 

“The day was a respite for me from the hecticness of life.” 

From the 2017 participants: 

"  We are hoping to do more activities together. We are going to do more listening and praying together." 

"  We are going to do more things as a couple: pray as a couple, talk as a couple, and hold hands when we walk." 

"  I liked hearing we have to re-evaluate relationships and to be intentional to keep the growth going.”   

Lastly, I would like to inform you very briefly about an important Lenten activity we will be doing as a parish. Last 

November 10th our Parish Pastoral Council had an all day workshop to discuss the role of the Council and discerning 

the pastoral needs of the parish. Mr. Dan Cellucci of the Catholic Leadership Institute joined our discussion in the 

afternoon and explained a tool called, "Disciple Maker Index." This tool involves a survey which has been used in 

400 parishes in over 22 dioceses throughout the United States. The feedback will help our Parish Pastoral Council to 

create a vision and execute a pastoral plan to best meet the needs of our parish.  Stay tuned for more details. 

Have a great week. 

 

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 


